
The Hill Primary School 
‘Growing Good People’ 
Peppard Road, Reading. RG4 8TU 

At The Hill Primary School our motto is, 'Growing good people'  and we are aspirational in 
our drive to see our children thrive emotionally, socially, physically and academically.  

We are a friendly, two-form entry Primary school, who put children's wellbeing at the heart 
of everything we do. The committed staff team support children to learn and develop and 

face new challenges with enthusiasm and resilience.  

We are offering the following open mornings/ afternoons for a tour of the school. Please contact the 
school office to book a place on 0118 937 5560  or email admin@hill.reading.sch.uk 

2/11/23 at 9.30 

9/11/23 at 9.30 and 4pm 

16/11/23 at 9.30 

23/11/23 at 9.30 

30/11/23 at 9.30 and 4pm 

To find out more about our school, please visit www.thehillprimary.org.uk 


